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20th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 

 

It is that time of year again when the children will be staging their Christmas Nativity 

Productions. The children have been practising very hard and learning their lines so it 

promises to be an enjoyable occasion for all. 

 

The dates of the productions are as follows: 

Foundation Stage Nativity – Wednesday 11th December at 9:30 am 

KS1 Nativity – Friday 13th December at 9:30 am  

 

This year we have decided that instead of asking for a monetary donation in exchange 

for an entrance ticket, we ask that you donate a new toy for a boy or girl or a gift for an 

adult patient for each ticket required. We will donate these gifts to Northampton General 

Hospital Charitable Fund who will then pass them on to the children and adults who have 

to spend Christmas time in hospital. 

 

Examples of these gifts could be: puzzles, games, toys and books for the children and 

toiletries and chocolates for an adult patient. 

 

Due to space restrictions we can only offer each child two tickets. Depending on the 

overall number required there might be some spare tickets available on the morning of 

the productions, these will be made available on a first come first served basis. Please 

note, during the performance photography will not be allowed. You are welcome 

to photograph your child in their costume after the performance. 

 

If you would like tickets for the productions, please indicate on the reply slip below and 

return it to the school office by Wednesday 27th November 2019. Please bring your 

donation to the school office on the day of the performance, thank you in advance. 

 

The children are looking forward to their performances and we hope to see you all there.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Lucy 

Assistant Headteacher/KS1 and Foundation Stage Lead 

 

 

Foundation Stage/KS1 Nativity 

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………… 

 

I would like the following number of tickets ………………………… for the Christmas Nativity. 

 

Please tick as appropriate 

 

Foundation Stage Nativity – Wednesday 11th December   󠄀   

 

KS1 Nativity – Friday 13th December   󠄀 

 

Parent/Carer signature: ………………………………………………… 
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